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SUMMARY
Digest: Tells each public utility to include with each bill they send the phone numbers and website
for the PUC's consumer services. (Flesch Readability Score: 60.6).

Requires each public utility to include with each utility bill the phone numbers for the Public Utility
Commission's consumer services and website address for the commission's online consumer
complaint form.
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